
 

 

 

News Release                            
Tuesday, September 3, 2024                                                                                       
Attempted Murder and Domestic Violence Arrest Made in Ragland 

 

The St. Clair County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigation Division assisted the 
Ragland Police Department in investigating a domestic violence incident which 
occurred on September 2nd around 7:00 pm at 1st Ave. in Ragland.  

A 62-year-old white male was transported to UAB with a gunshot wound and is in 
stable condition.  

Kimberly McNeeley a 59-year-old white female was taken into custody for 
attempted murder and domestic violence 1st.  

Kimberly McNeeley is currently in the St. Clair County Jail in Pell City with a  

$120,000.00 bond set by Judge Furr.  
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